
REGENCY HOUSE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 

 

 

HOLIDAY QUIET PERIOD POLICY 

 

 

This policy is adopted by the Board of Directors of the Regency House Condominium Association in 

order to minimize inconvenience and disruption to Unit Owners during certain holiday periods. 

 

Effective February 1, 2016, during the following time periods no one may engage in any activity in the 

building (such as construction or renovation) which causes loud noises: 

 

 From 5:00 p.m. on the Friday before Thanksgiving until 10:00 a.m. of the Monday after 

Thanksgiving, and 

 

 From 5:00 p.m. on December 14
th

 until 10:00 a.m. on January 2
nd

 or, if January 2
nd

 falls on a 

Saturday or a Sunday, the first Monday in January. 

 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that this Policy was duly adopted on the unanimous vote of the Board of Directors 

of the Regency House Condominium Association and that it is now in full force and effect. 

 

      ____________________________ 

      Mimi Mullenax, Secretary 

      January 18, 2016 

 
  

 


